
 

  

 

 

   
 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                                             Friday 29th June 2018  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                Summer 2 Week 4 

A message from the Headteacher 
 
 

 
 

 

Thank you Year 4 for leading us in Mass this morning as we celebrated the Feast day of St Peter & St Paul. 
All Year 4 children looked so smart in their special clothes and behaved reverently and respectfully. We went 
back to school and enjoyed cake and extra play with our ‘Special Year 4 children.’ Each class made every 
Year 4 child a gift and so celebrated receiving this Sacrament with them – we hope you like your special gifts. 
Well done to all our teachers and children who carried out both Sports days brilliantly in a new carousel 
format. The feedback from the children has been very positive, please feel free to let me know your views.  
We look forward to another busy week next week which begins with Year 6’s Faith in Action presentation 
evening on Monday 6pm, then the Year 6 show on Wednesday 6.30pm and ending with the Summer Fayre 
on the Sunday 8th July which begins after Mass onwards. (Approx 11.15am) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This weeks’ Superstars/Lunchtime Friday Top Table 
A very big well done to the following children who have been making an extra special effort, been a credit to themselves 
and have earned the most team points for their classes this week.  
As an added bonus ‘Top Table’ winners will earn an extra ten points for their team! 
Reception –          Annie Marsh                                               Year One –  Isabelle Taylor   
Year Two –            Jasmine Conn                                            Year Three – Brooke Collier    
Year Four –           Tom Haslam                                               Year Five –  Mia Carrigher Kearns 
Year Six –              Lewis Sims 

Quote of the week – Year 5 
                                                                  “Best sports day ever. “ 
Enjoy the sunshine. Phew!  
 

 
Miss Daley 
 

Please follow the 
headteacher’s Twitter 
 on @StJosephsLeigh 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Bonus ball number 26 – 
Congratulations   

 Charlie McDermott 
 

Good luck for next week. 

Crazy Hair day next Friday 6th 
 

KS1 Bring in a cuddly toy 
KS2 Fill a plate with some cakes 

(Plates to follow) 

Meet the Teacher evenings 
This is an opportunity for you to say hello to the teacher your child will 

have in September. We have considered the feedback from the 
Parent questionnaire and planned these meetings for 3.30pm – 4pm. 

If your child has been taught by this teacher in previous years and 
you feel you already know them, please still attend because it is the 
routines and timetable which will be explained for that year group and 

this is important. Then you will be well prepared and ready to go in 
September. 

 
Tues 3rd July/Thurs 5th July  – Reception (2-3pm) – Mrs Dixon (Please 

return your slip with your preferred day). 

Thursday 5th July – Year 4 – Miss McLoughlin 
Friday 6th July – Year 6 – Mrs Lawman and Mr Breslin 
Monday 9th July – Year 5 – Mrs Shaw and Mr Breslin 

Tuesday 10th July – Year 3 – Mrs Melling 
Monday 16th July – Year 2 – Miss Lowe 

 

                       Wimbledon Fortnight                           
Starting on Monday and during the two weeks of Wimbledon, we will be selling Strawberries and Ice Cream to all 
our children each afternoon. They can either bring 50p each day and hand it to their teachers in the morning (so 

we know how many to prepare) or they can pay £2.50 for the full week if you know they will want some every day. 


